

RENO · NEVADA
1000 WATTS · 920 KILOCYCLES

CBS

STUDIOS 33 SIERRA STREET • RENO P.O. BOX 2186 • PHONE RENO 2-4516

March 19, 1947

Mr Norman L Maguire 186 Williams Street Glastonbury Connecticut

Dear Mr Maguire:

Your report of reception was received by us with interest and appreciation.

We checked with Mr Ken Owen, our Chief Engineer, who confirmed the fact that you heard KOLO at 10:00 PM PST on February 12th.

We sincerely thank you for expressing your interest.

Yours very truly,

Secretary to Manager

Toxothy Basich